
 

 

 
 
 

THEME: Fairy Tales & Folk Tales    April 15, 2024 

The children will enjoy many familiar stories that have been heard for many years. 

We will continue working on final assessments with the children. 

 

The letters Gg and Hh will be introduced this week. 

We hope you all have a great week! 

 

Mrs. Desi, Mrs. Taghrid, and Ms. Melissa 

 

Student of the Week 

Isla Dvorak 
                

Language Arts: Our featured stories for this special week are “The Three Little Pigs”, 

“The Little Red Hen”, and “Goldilocks and the Three Bears”.  Our listening skills will be put 

to the test through the song “Show Me Your Hands”  and the use of rhythm sticks.  

Concept: Counting will be great fun with the help of princesses and their crowns. 

Castles will be created with our wooden blocks. We will also play a matching game.  

Craft & Writing: Fairytale projects will take place this week along with play doh play 

to help strengthen our fine motor skills. 

Motor: To reinforce the shapes we have learned so far this year, we will be throwing 

balls at shape targets and jumping from shape to shape on the tumbling mat. Hopefully, we 

will be able to spend our time outside. Don’t forget to dress for the weather!! 

 

Important Info 

May 27-School closed in observance of Memorial Day 

May 31-Last Day of School 

 

Job Opportunities 

 Are you looking for a job?  Do you know anyone who loves children?  We are looking 

to grow our staff for summer and fall.  This is a great opportunity for college 

students or stay at home moms.   

Do you enjoy cooking? We are also looking for a cook. Great hours and child care 

benefit offered. 

Please contact Mrs. Geri or Mrs. Paula. 

Nursery News 

 


